
 
Subject: Fw: PLEASE DON"T SCRAP THE ARTS PROGRAMS
Date: Friday, 9 September 2011 

Dear Sir/Madam,
The Arts programs have been an integral part of the ABC in recent years. 
They have provided a place where all Australians can experience the Arts 
from traditional to innovative through areas of the fine arts, music, dance etc. 
They have been entertaining, informative, inspiring and educational. The 
opportunity to showcase Australian culture is being threatened by removing 
these wonderful programs.
PLEASE DON'T DO IT!!
Yours sincerely,
Mandy Coats




